
Cambridgeshire County Council Record of Decision 
 

Decision taken by an officer of the Council 
 

Title of decision 
 
 
 

The Copper Kettle, 4 Kings Parade, Cambridge 
Application to place tables and chairs on the public highway 

Date decision taken 
 
 

27th October 2016 

Decision maker 
 
 
 

Richard Lumley 
Head of Highways 
Councillor Edward Cearns 

Details of decision 
taken 

The decision made was to grant the renewal of The Copper 
Kettle’s Tables and Chairs Licence. 

Reasons for taking 
decision 

King’s Parade is an area that has a significant number of 
premises with table and chair licences. It is part of the 
character of the area and broadens the offering and appeal 
to visitors and residents alike. 
 
The footway is sufficiently wide to enable the use of tables 
and chairs, but whilst not causing obstruction to pedestrians 
the route.   
 
This is a renewal and during the life of the previous licence 
no complaints or concerns have been raised with the County 
Council. 
 
Therefore it has been agreed to renew the licence for the 
Copper Kettle on King’s Parade, Cambridge. 

Options considered One objection received in response to the consultation on 
licence renewal application: 
 

Please refuse this application. The seating proposed is the 
most busy tourist street in Cambridge centre. When seating 
is occupied disabled pedestrians cannot get past the tables. 
It is totally the wrong location to have street tables and 
chairs. 

Details of any 
conflict of interests 
declared 

 
None 
 

Details of any 
disclosable 
pecuniary interest 
or non-statutory 
disclosable interest 
declared 

 
None 

 
 
Signature of decision maker (if appropriate):    Date:27-10-2016 



 
 
 


